
Academic Senate Agenda—November 10, 2015—Attachment C 
 

 

Steering Committee Report  
November 2014 

 
 

The Senate and all its committees are fully staffed. 

 

The Senate Steering Committee continues to meet with the President and the Provost to 

discuss proposals for incorporating the High Impact Activities and the Honors Program under 

the auspices of the Academic Senate. 

 

The Steering Committee Subcommittee on High Impact Activities held its first meeting and 

members are now actively involved in research in the interest of facilitating a campus 

conversation this coming Spring '16 semester on the subject of including HIP designations on 

student transcripts. 

 

The Steering Committee has discussed the issue of hunger on campus with the President, 

Provost and many other members of the QCC community.  In the near future we will be 

sponsoring a meeting for all members of the QCC community – faculty, students, staff, and 

administration – interested in pursuing and coordinating the distribution of granola bars (and 

other similar food items) at various locations around campus. 


